
PSLC February News. 

 

Spring is in the Air!! 

 

It may not be Spring yet but there is a Spring in the steps of everyone in the PSLC. We 
have been so busy as new year resolutions are still going strong with clubs and 
members keeping healthy and preparing for the spring /summer events, competitions, 
and fun. 

We have also been busy upgrading and commissioning our new computer software 
system called Gladstone. Gladstone software has been providing innovative 
Management systems for more than 40 years to Leisure Centres and Health Clubs 
across Ireland. 

 Huge work is going on behind the scenes for the last number of months and we now 
have our back-office system completed which will give us much better insights into 
managing the club and for future planning.  

This is only Phase One …rolling on from the back office we will be Phase Two which will 
launch our new PSLC Member App this will ensure members are the first to know 
about  Best Deals and First Options on all activities in the PSLC … more on this  very 
soon. 

We will also be introducing soon our New Membership structure which will be more 
simplified for everyone to use and sustainable for the future of the PSLC and its 
Members. 

Fingal Sports Awards… 

The Fingal Sports Awards took place on Monday 27th January honouring the 
exceptional contributions of sports volunteers and clubs across the county 

Here at the PSLC, we are extremely lucky to be facility hosts to a number of celebrated 
clubs and volunteers for this year’s awards! 

Portmarnock Sub-Aqua Club – Georgina Lawlor, 

 Portmarnock Tennis Club – Peter La Comber,   

Portmarnock Swim Club – Sarah Bannan Keegan,  

Portmarnock Tri Club – Vinny Guedj  

 

 



 

It’s been great to see the Buzz in the Bar during all the major sports events. Remember 
all the Six Nations Rugby matches, and big Soccer Games are all shown live in the 
PSLC Bar.  We now have a number of alcohol-free drinks including Guinness 00 and 
Heineken 00. Plus, Puck have a great selection of Match Day Food Options. Get here 
early for the best seats and enjoy the atmosphere…. it’s all here on your doorstep in the 
PSLC. 

   



 

   

Why not treat yourself to something delicious from the PUCK menu, and if you’re 
planning a function big or small in the PSLC, PUCK have a whole range great food 
options to suit everyone. Remember you can order takeaway from the Puck Food Truck 
or order to eat in at the PSLC bar. 

If you haven’t tried it call up and see what you have been missing and at the same time 
you will supporting a local business and the PSLC. 

Did you know Puck also do Home Catering with menus to suit all tastes? Ideal for your 
family gathering and events. Call in to see them for more details and how they can make 
your event hassle free. 

 
Remember all our news is updated daily/ weekly on our webpage and social 
media with over 1800 followers on Instagram and 3.8k followers on Facebook  
 

PSLC….. ‘The place to be’ 
 


